
Montgomery Township 
Community & Recreation Center Advisory Committee  

Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday November 11th, 2020 

 
The regular quarterly meeting of the Montgomery Township Community & Recreation Center 
(Mont CRC) Advisory Committee was held on Wednesday, November 11th, 2020 at the 
Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center. The members of the Mont CRC 
Advisory Committee in attendance included: Ally Gaylord, Michelle Evans, Tony Ruggieri, and 
Marcy Lynch.  Also present were: Derek Muller Recreation Program Supervisor, and Floyd S. 
Shaffer Community & Recreation Center Director. 
 
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm. 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
 
On a motion by Mr. Ruggieri and a second by Ms. Evans the minutes of the September 9th, 2020 
meeting minutes were unanimously approved. 
 
 
Public Comment:  There was no public comment. 
 
Discussion Items 
 
Mr. Shaffer provided the committee a COVID-19 pandemic update as to the status of the CRC 
facility and the current program operations since reopening on June 29th. 
 
New Business 

1)  Mr. Shaffer discussed the current facility operation since the onset off COVID-19.  
He described the various challenges in operating a Community Recreation Center 
during a public health crisis. 

2) On a positive note, he indicated that the CRC will celebrate its fifth anniversary on 
October 24th, 2020. 

3) Program Supervisor Derek Muller gave an overview of his upcoming program slate 
that is geared to the pandemic and its safety protocol calls.  Essentially it can be 
described as a “back to basics” endeavor. 

There being no further business, on a motion by Mr. Ruggieri and a second by Mr. Gaylord, the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:27pm.  

 

Submitted by:   

Floyd S. Shaffer, Community Recreation Center Director 


